Town of Tillsonburg

File # A-12/20

I am sending you this letter as I am in opposition to the application for the proposed changes to lot 27 M-137 at the address of 2 Eden place in Tillsonburg.

The proposed expansion of the pad with a roof would greatly encroach on my current property bringing it uncomfortably close to our shared fence

Nov 10, 2020

I feel it would be an obtrusive structure further diminishing my privacy as well as having an adverse effect on selling my home in the future.

Betty Miller Dodal
Betty Miller-Dodd

97 Glendale Dr

Tillsonburg On

N4G 5T6

519-842-7098